
 
Ms. Lisa’s April 2024 Newsletter 

Dear Parents, 

 

This month we will be exploring the changes that spring brings and doing some 

really fun activities! We will finalize our study of the alphabet and learn about the 

letters V, W, and X, Y and Z. We will begin to implement a daily review of our 

shapes, colors, and numbers 1-10 during our morning meeting as well as AAB 

pattern practice incorporated into our daily calendar.  

 

We have been spending a lot of time practicing writing our names and working on 

scissor skills at school. Please continue to practice correct pencil grip and scissor 

skills with your child at home! This will reinforce what they are learning in class and 

set them up for success in Pre-K 4! 

 

This is a very exciting time for science in our classroom. This month we are getting 

caterpillars for our classroom! We will watch them grow, form a chrysalis or 

cocoon, and emerge transformed into a butterfly! We will release them all together 

out on the playground. We will also be asking the children to bring in a small plant 

or flowers of their choice to celebrate Earth Day by planting new plants in our 

classroom garden on April 22nd!  More information will follow! 

 

We look forward to another super fun month in Pre-K 3! 

Lisa + Jen + Lourdes  

 

Important Dates: 

● 4/2:    Colton M. Birthday 

● 4/19:  TreeRing Yearbook Custom Pages Deadline 

● 4/22:  Earth Day 

● 4/24:  Class Photos (casual on the playground) 


